
From: Jeff Andrews <jef.andrews@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 4:03 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
 
Dear SEC, I am opposed to this project since the disadvantages far outweigh any advantages. Bury the lines or 
place them in existing corridors with no more than a 10% increase in tower height or kill the project! It's not worth 
the risk to New Hampshire's quality of life and critical tourism industry! 
 
Jeff Andrews 
Chichester, NH 
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